
NOTICE 

 

 

 PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that on March 6, 2024 at 7:00 p.m. at the District Office located at 

407 South Plank Road, Newburgh, New York, the Board of Fire Commissioners of the Orange Lake 

Fire District, Town of Newburgh, Orange County, New York, will hold a public hearing on:  

the proposed expenditure of the sum of up to TWENTY-FIVE 

THOUSAND and 00/100 ($25,000.00) DOLLARS from the Repair 

Reserve Fund for the replacement of lights on tower apparatus 325.  

 

All interested residents of the Orange Lake Fire District are invited to attend. 

 

       AL NAKAGAWA, SECRETARY 

       ORANGE LAKE FIRE DISTRICT  
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